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AUGUST 2023 

 

“A” REMINDER:  
 The next monthly club meeting will be 

Saturday, August 26th at 7:30 PM at the Central 

Government Center located at 7201 Outer Loop 

Road.   

 For the July meeting there were (22) Members, 
(1) guest and (3) Model A Fords driven. The 50/50 

drawing was worth $39.00 won by Ellen Rabeneck.  
 
LAST MONTHS MEETING STATS: 
 For the June meeting there were (22) Members. 
(3) Model A’s were driven. The 50/50 drawing was 
worth $39.00 won by Ellen Rabeneck.  
 

PROGRESSIVE DOOR PRIZE:  
 We did not have a drawing for the Progressive 
Pot in July, it will be carried over to August. 
 

WELCOME! 

 Those present at the July meeting voted to accept 

Steve Samuels, his wife Susie and son Randall as our 
newest member, WELCOME TO OUR GROUP! 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

LABOR DAY PICNIC & CAR DISPLAY: 
On September 2nd Anne Kuhn, activity director 

for The Forum at Brookside Independent & Assisted 
Living community has invited our members to display 
our Model A Ford’s along with other vintage cars.  

There will be live music, photo booths, and 
petting zoo. Lunch will be provided, the menu includes 
fried chicken, BBQ, hotdogs, baked beans, corn on the 
cobb, potato salad, etc.  Please bring a lawn chair! 

Frank Rice, a former member of our club who 
was very active in our group serving as president and 
swap meet contact for several years lives at the Forum 
at Brookside. He gave Anne our contact info.  

We need to arrive at 11am, ends at 2:30pm. 
You do not have to stay the entire time.  

The Forum at Brookside is located at:            
200 Brookside Dr, Louisville, KY 40243  
(off Shelbyville Rd near Blankenbaker)  

If you plan to attend, please contact me so I 
can give them head count: 

 

Emeric Howell call, text, or email me at 
502-550-2797  
emerichowell@gmail.com 
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WAVERLY HILLS SANITARIUM PHOTO SHOOT: 
In August, several of our members participated in 

a photo shoot at Waverly Hills Sanitarium arranged by 

photographer Elmer Kappell. We had (6) Model A’s 

there. The weather was nice, and it was something 

different to do! Afterwards, we ate at Mike Linnig's 

Restaurant.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  

REPORT ON MARC HAMILTON MEET 2023: 
Sunday, July 30th we left Louisville driving (3) 

Model A Ford’s with a fourth being trailered. We had nice 

back roads most of the way crossing over the river in 

Madison Indiana. Round trip I drove 458 miles and Steve 

Grant drove 522 miles total. Our hotel was great and was 

only a block away from the meet! 
 Monday, we checked out the swap meet and 
attended a couple seminars. One on the New Burtz 
Model A engine and Distributor rebuild. Later that 
evening we attended the welcome party at Marion’s 
Pizza which was pretty good. 
 Tuesday, we joined the Central Kentucky Club 
on a tour to the Salty Dog Museum and Ron’s Machine 
Shop in Shandon, Ohio to see their collection of cars 
and fire engines. Afterwards, we had lunch at a small 
diner and headed back in a rush with only moments to 
spare we made it to the Touring Class Judging meeting, 
which was mandatory for those of us showing their 
cars. That evening we had dinner at a nice Italian 
restaurant.  
 Wednesday, we joined (40) plus cars in Tour 
Class Judging. Steve Grant, Fred Shelton, Ken 
Rabeneck and Emeric Howell had cars there to be 
judged. It was a fun time and we learned a lot about 
what they look for when judging! That evening we 
attended an ice cream social where the fine point 
Model A’s were on display. Back at the hotel, I was 
very surprised with a cake and good friends to celebrate 
my birthday! THANK YOU to my Wonderful Wife 
Lesa who was not able to attend and to Angela Nett 
for helping her pull this off! 
 Thursday, we joined several hundred Model A 
Ford’s on the Grand Tour to Coney Island Park. They 
laid out a nice route for us, even though a few places 
along the way were confusing we still made it! There 
was plenty to eat.  
 Friday, we attended a Wood Graining seminar 
that was very informative and headed back home.  
 Overall, it was a very nice trip with no Model 
A’s breaking down going or coming. 
 Our members who were able to attend the 
meet were Steve Grant, Louis & Angela Nett, Fred 
& Cricket Shelton, Ken & Ellen Rabeneck, Jerry & 
Rita Mills and Emeric Howell. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


